Football Parent Letter

Dear Shamrock Families,

St. Patrick School is proud to announce that we will be offering a middle school football program for the fall of 2021.  We will be part of the Central Michigan 8-Man Football Conference.
Our focuses are on team and individual development.  Focusing on our Catholic faith is our number one goal of the program. We will set goals to grow in our faith, become better athletes and become better people.
The first practice will be Monday, August 23rd. Our MS Football Head Coach is Mr. Joe Cook.
Your child will need a physical to begin practices. Valid physicals for the 2021-22 School year must be dated Thursday, April 15, 2021 or later.
As you will see, we are committed to playing hard and having fun.  We look forward to working with you and your child to have a great season.  Please do not hesitate to ask any questions you may have.  

Please fill out the attached form and send it back to the school by Friday May 14th.  This will help us prepare with uniforms, coaching staff and preparing for the upcoming season.  

Thank you,

Patrick Russman




Joe Cook
Head Varsity Football Coach 



Head Middle School Football Coach 

St. Patrick Athletic Director



517-896-3446
517-647-9854





joesphecook@aol.com
patrickrussman@portlandstpts.org
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